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From: Paul Sexton [psexton@twalaw.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 21,2005 1 5 9  PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: kwiley@FRCC.com; abrown@frcc.com; Chris Moore 

Subject: 
Attachments: Proposed Revision in Final Rule-9-19-05.doc; Ken Wiley Letter to Rick Melson-9-I 9-05.doc 

E-Filing on Behalf of the Florida Reliability Coordinating Council, Inc. 

Attached please find the following document filed on behalf of the Florida Reliability Coordinating Council, 
Inc. (FRCC): 

September 19, 2005, letter from Ken Wiley to Rick Melson 
September 19,2005, FRCC r 

The attached documents are in Microso 

The original physically signed document 

ies or the Commission 

dvise if additional information is required. 

d for the duration of the p 
uent appeal or subsequent proceeding in that cause, and will be produc 

Paul Sexton 
Williams Wilson & Se 
215 South Monroe St 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Voice: 4-3999 
Fax: (8 0099 
Mobile: 94-1 678 
email: psexton@twalaw.com 
website: www.twalaw.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this transmission is privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, do not 
read it. Please immediately reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error and 
then delete it. 
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F LONDA RELIABILITY COORDINATING COUNCIL, mc. 

1408 N. WESTSHORE BLVD., SUITE 1002 TAMPA, FL. 33607-4512 
(813) 289-5644 FAX (813) 289-5646 

WWW.FRCC.COM 

Mr. Rick Melson 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

September 19,2005 

RE: FRCC Petition to Initiate Rulemaking to Adopt Rule 25-6.01 86, Bulk Power 
System Reliability Standards 

Dear Rick: 

On August 4, 2005 the FRCC filed a petition with the Commission to initiate 
rulemaking to adopt Rule 25-6.0186, Bulk Power System Reliability Standards. In the 
filing we appended Exhibit A which is a proposed Rule. Since this filing, the Electricity 
Modernization Act of 2005 has been signed into law. Therefore, the FRCC will be 
proposing changes to its Exhibit A to reflect the changes necessary brought about by 
the signin of this law. We are attaching a copy of what we will be presenting at the 
October 6 workshop in order that you may have an opportunity to review it prior to the 
works hop. 

% 

If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

Sincerely, 

KEN WILEY 

Kw/a b 
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c: BobTrapp 


